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PLANNINGDEPARTMENT

GOVERNMENTAL CENTER

April 16, 1998

C O U N T Y  O F  S A N T A  C R U Z

701 OCEAN STREET FOURTH FLOOR SANTA CRUZ. CALIFORNIA 95060
FAX (408) 454-2131 TDD (406) 454.2!23 PHONE (408) 454.2580

Agenda: April 28, 1998
Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

CONTINUANCE OF BOARD CONSIDERATION OF CHANGES TO CHAPTER 17.10

Members of the Board:

The Planning Department was scheduled to return to your Board on April 28, 1998, with
proposed revisions to County Code Chapter 17.10. Although a draft of the ordinance has
been completed, additional time is needed for further staff review and consideration prior to
presenting these changes to your Board.1

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board continue consideration of the ordinance
amending the inclusionary housing requirements of County Code Chapter 17.10 to the agenda
of June 9, 1998.

Sincerely,

ALVIN D. JAMES
Planning Director

RFCMMENDED:

SUSAN A. MAURIELLO-
County Administrative Officer

cc: Redevelopment Agency
County Counsel
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